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There is a theme that I noticed in review testimony that opposes this measure that I 

wanted to comment on as it appears to be based on a fundamental misreading of the 

bill.  This assumption is that if this bill is passed therapist will suddenly be required to 

exclusively encourage clients to pursue transition or homosexual relationships if they 

ever express any interest in an identity that in not cisgender and strait.  This 

assumption is not supported by either therapeutic ethics or the text of section (B) (ii).  

It is not a therapist role to try and push or force their client embrace a particular 

gender identity or sexual orientation and it is this type of pressure that this bill seeks 

to ban.  A therapist roll is to work with their client to explore and understand what 

their goals, identity and values are without the therapist trying to impose their own 

values on the client. 


